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MEMORANDUM 
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Therefore, the Contractor has been asked to suspend work as of December 12, 2005 
pending the Council’s decision on termination of the contract.  The Contractor 
understands the Public Works Department’s action and has offered to complete the 
remainder of the project at no further expense to the City.  It is expected that the work 
will be complete by the February 1, 2006.  The Contractor has been paid $35,607 of the 
contracted amount of $38,360 for work completed.   
 
Summary:   Authorization is requested to terminate the contract with Banner Consulting 
Engineers and Architects for failure to meet the conditions or terms of the contract.  This 
item was approved by the Public Works Committee and is being brought to full Council 
for consideration. 
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